
 

 

Family Stations, Inc.  

112 North Elm Street 
Shenandoah, Iowa 51601 
712.246.5151 (MAIN); jburkhiser@familyradio.org 

 

October 14, 2022 

 

 

 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Office of the Secretary, the Honorable Marlene Dortch 

45 L Street NE 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

RE: WJFR (FM) Jacksonville, FL 

Facility ID# 20864 

 

To the Honorable Ms. Dortch; 

 
As per FCC Rule 73.1560(d), this is to notify you that WJFR, 88.7 FM, licensed to Jacksonville, 

FL, has resumed operations of its Engineering STA facilities per LMS Filing No. 0000197344, 

granted 8/11/2022.    

  
Therefore, the Silence STA (LMS Filing No. 0000202160) requested on 10/10/2022 is no longer 

required (please see attached Silence Notification and STA Request filed).    
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 
 

Jennifer Burkhiser,  

 

Director of Compliance,  

Family Stations, Inc. 

 

Cc: Thomas Evans, President, FSI. 

    David Shantz, Director of Engineering, FSI.  

Tommy Jenkins, Chief Operator WJFR, FSI. 

Matthew McCormick, Esq., Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, P.L.C. 
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